




Dear Commissioner [Insert name],

I am writing to express my support for building a new aquatic center and to encourage you to support the recommendations presented to the BOCC in the final report developed by the Healthier Together Aquatic Center project partners. Specifically, I am requesting you recommend moving forward with the project feasibility study so the public will have unbiased information to weigh the merits of this proposal and ultimately, I hope you will support allowing the voters in Jefferson County to decide if they want a new pool through the proposed sales tax vote in April. 
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